Caledon, Neil McGeachy, Chapter Chair & Brian Millage, Regional Chair

Neal Stein, Rodney Harrison and Steve & Cheryl Fisher have spent many hours on the trails of King/Caledon this past year keeping trails clear and safe. In addition, local landowner Paul Glaab has adopted a section of trail west of Humber Station Road and mows it several times a season. Several small adjustments and additions have been made to trails in the Palgrave area as well as an extension eastwards of one concession along the Caledon Trailway from Mount Pleasant to Mount Wolfe. This short reroute avoids a fair stretch of paved road. 
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